

July 24, 2020

Mr. Mark Moran City of Galena PO BOX 310 Galena, Illinois 61036

Dear Mr. Moran:

Mediacom's contract to carry the NFL Network and NFL RedZone channels expires on July 31, 2020. At this time, we do not have permission from the NFL to carry those channels beyond that date. Unless a new agreement is reached, Mediacom will be required to remove both channels from our lineup on August 1, 2020.

Please know the decision to remove channels is never easy. However, the current renewal terms being presented by the NFL would require us to pay for and provide their channel to a significantly higher number of customers than our previous agreement. This means current NFL network customers and customers who are not currently interested in the NFL Network would be forced to pay additional money each month for this channel. We do not believe accepting the current deal terms would be in the best interests of our customers, particularly during a pandemic which is driving higher unemployment. Still, we remain open to working out a new agreement with the NFL on more acceptable terms.

If the situation should change, we will promptly update you.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at khotle@mediacomcc.com or call (309) 743-4152.

Sincerely,

Kate Hotle

Kate Hotle Manager, Government Relations